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12 August 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Siobhan, 
 
I’m writing to you with regard to Ofcom’s Provisional Decision on whether the BBC’s involvement in 
BritBox represents a ‘material change’ to the BBC’s commercial activities.  
 
The BBC welcomes Ofcom’s Provisional Decision that the BBC’s involvement in the BritBox service is 
not a material change to its commercial activities. The BBC also welcomes the speed with which 
Ofcom reached this provisional decision.   
 
BritBox is an important opportunity for the BBC to invest in and support the UK creative industries 
and PSB ecology as a whole.  We would be happy to provide Ofcom with any further information 
around any concerns that stakeholders might raise.   

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Chris Rowsell 
Head of Regulation 


